
          
Clár / Meeting Agenda 

Page 1 of 2 
Transportation Section, Meath County Council, County Hall, Railway Street, Navan, County Meath C15 AW81 

Telephone: 046 9097000, Fax: 046 9097001, Web: www.meath.ie, Email: customerservice@meathcoco.ie 

Transportation SPC 
26th January 2017, Council Chamber, County Hall, Navan 

 
 
 
 

17th January 2017 
 
 
To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Transportation Strategic Policy Committee 
 
Dear Member, 
 
I wish to confirm that the next meeting of the Transportation SPC will be held on Thursday 26th   
January 2017 at 4.00 p.m. in the Council Chamber, County Hall, Navan.  
 
The Agenda is set out below.  I enclose for your attention the minutes of the previous meeting held 
on 13th October 2016. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
___________________ 
Jimmy Young 
Senior Staff Officer  
 

Clár / Agenda 

 
1.0 Confirmation of minutes of meeting held 13 October 2016  

2.0 Matters arising from the minutes  

3.0 To review 2016 Roadworks Programme 

 

4.0 To review TII Allocation for 2017 

 

5.0 Update on Speed Limit Review & Traffic Management Implications 

 

6.0 Notices of Motion 

                

              Motion referred from Meath County Council Meeting November 2016 

9.4 Submitted by Councillor Trevor Golden 



          
Clár / Meeting Agenda 

Page 2 of 2 
Transportation Section, Meath County Council, County Hall, Railway Street, Navan, County Meath C15 AW81 

Telephone: 046 9097000, Fax: 046 9097001, Web: www.meath.ie, Email: customerservice@meathcoco.ie 

“To call on the Transportation SPC to consider introducing a Traffic Calming Policy 

referencing the National Traffic Management Guidelines and to include the following 

local factors: 

 Requests from the majority of residents similar to the plebiscite used in planning 

for taking in charge requests.   

 Length of road 

 Recorded speed 

 Accident history 

 Traffic volumes 

 Vulnerable road users 

On adoption of the policy, each Municipal District would use these criteria to allocate 

funding and prioritise works.”   

               

Motion referred from Meath County Council Meeting December 2016 

                 9.2 Submitted by Councillor Eugene Cassidy 
“The preparation of the new speed by-laws has drawn attention to the need for careful 
consideration to be given to traffic management measures that may be required to 
support new speed limits, including the 30kph limits in housing estates. I'm calling on 
Meath County Council to seek funding from the Department so these safety measures 
can be implemented.” 
The motion, proposed by Councillor Eugene Cassidy and seconded by Councillor Gerry O’ Connor, 
was unanimously adopted. 
 

7.0         To consider draft policy on Vehicle Activated Signage 

 

8.0 To consider Community Involvement Schemes programme for 2017 

 

9.0 AOB 

 

  


